THE DELHI GOLF CLUB

Dr Zakir Hussain Road, New Delhi 110003 www.delhigolfclub.org

Acknowledgement of WhatsApp's Messages of the DGC

Dear Members,

In order to continue receiving WhatsApp messages from the DGC, you are requested to kindly check any WhatsApp message received earlier from 7011641945 and acknowledge the same by a replying "ok" or "Thanks" or a simple "Hi". The same is important since due to the current policy of META / WhatsApp, an acknowledgement is required by the recipient in order to continue receiving the Promotional messages. You are requested to add/save the WhatsApp Mobile No. of DGC i.e. 7011641945 in your contact list.

Kindly check any Whatsapp message received earlier from 7011641945 and acknowledge the same by replying "OK" or "Thanks".

For information please.

Lt Colonel Rohit Singh (Retd.)
Secretary
23-09-2025